Send on 12/21
Pre-notification of emailed annual meeting Notification and Voting Information

Email to: Regular Key contact, Regular secondary contacts

Email subject line: Watch for annual meeting notification

 

On December 27, the DTMA staff will email to all Regular members the annual meeting notification and information regarding items requiring a vote by Regular members.  This email will be sent to all Regular members’ key contacts at the email address listed in the DTMA Membership Directory or other association records.

 

The purpose of this email is to confirm the accuracy of the email addresses we have on record.  No action is required on your part at this time.  However, if you do not receive the email on 12/27, please contact the DTMA office, and we will mail the information to you via U.S. mail.

Edit, copy, and paste this into the body of an email to all Regular members at least 5 days prior to the Annual Meeting.  Remember to attach Adobe (.pdf) versions of the budget and by-law changes that need to be voted upon and the voting ballot.
Send on 12/27
Email to:

Regular Key contact, Regular secondary contacts

Email subject line:
DTMA Annual Meeting Notification and Voting Information
The 20__ annual meeting will be held at the January monthly meeting on January 6, 20--, at the Mandalay Banquet Center.  Attached to this email is the voting ballot for ratification of new board members, approval of the budget, and approval of changes to the by-laws.

Also attached is the proposed budget for fiscal/calendar year 2005.  The Board of Trustees has approved this budget and recommends your approval.

(You need Acrobat Reader software to open these documents.  You can download free Acrobat software from our website at www.dtma.org.)

You may cast your vote in one of two ways:  (1) mail the ballot via U.S. mail so that it is received in the Association office no later than Thursday, January 6, 20__; or (2) attend the meeting on January 6.  Sorry, but corporate law prohibits our being able to accept ballots that are emailed or faxed.
As this is the main business meeting of the year, we welcome and encourage your attendance.  If you have not already done so, please send in your reservation by Monday, January 5.  (Registration information can be found in the January newsletter or on the DTMA website.)  Please contact the office if you have questions or if you have trouble opening the attachments.







